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Sticky Note
The Pediatric track of cohort 3 will begin September 2023 and the Prenatal track will begin in February 2024. After an introductory webinar there will be ten 75-minute virtual ECHO® sessions delivered over the course of 5 months. Each session will provide a brief lecture by experts, case-based learning and collaborative problem-solving. Participants will have access to resources to help them integrate new tools and workflows into their practice, which includes using quality improvement strategies to overcome any implementation challenges.
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